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The Splinter is published weekly – a link is posted on our website www.alpenacc.edu in the Latest News section and 
sent to all student ACC email addresses. Please take a few minutes to review it.  

Withdrawal Deadline  The last day to withdrawal from  full semester classes is Friday, May 5.  

An Evening with the Arts – Student Art Exhibit  Friday, May 5, 7-9pm, in the Fine Arts Building. 

Grad Sale at the ACC Bookstore   1/3 off all clothing and 25% off general merchandise (food and beverages excluded) 
May 1 through May 12. Hours are Mondays through Thursdays 8:30am-5pm, Fridays 8:30am-2pm. The Bookstore also 
has everything the graduate needs: caps, gowns, and announcements.  

One Week Summer Course Opportunities   
All fun and interesting classes that can earn you 3 credits in just a week! 
 Archeology starts July 10 - students will participate in an Alpena area field survey and site excavation.  
 Intro to Careers on the Water starts July 24 - a hands-on introduction to marine technology related careers that 

perform work on, under, and near the water.  
 ROV Piloting starts July 31 - a hands-on introduction course in piloting underwater Remotely Operated Vehicles 

(ROV). Students will have the opportunity to launch, pilot, navigate, and recover an actual ROV.  

Final Exam Schedule  The final exam schedule is posted on the ACC homepage in the "Latest News" section.  

Finals Week Hours (May 7-12) – Stephen H Fletcher Library  
Sunday 12-4pm; Monday & Tuesday 7:30am-8pm; Wednesday & Thursday 7:30am-5pm; Friday 7:30am-4pm.  
Return all items checked out & pay all fines due before 4pm on Friday, May 12. Please & thank you! 

Finals Week Hours – Testing Center VLH 122 
Monday 8am-2pm; Tuesday 8am-2pm; Wednesday 11am-7pm; Thursday 10:30am-1:30pm; Friday closed. 
Bring photo ID and allow enough time for testing. Making an appointment will ensure your spot is reserved. Contact 
Kim Montague at (989) 358-7209 or montaguk@alpenacc.edu.  

Finals Week Hours – Huron Shores Student Services Center, Testing Center, Computer Lab  
Monday 10am-6pm; Tuesday 9am-5pm; Wednesday 11am-7pm; Thursday 10am-12pm. Contact Patrice Billiel at (989) 358-
7445 or billielp@alpenacc.edu. HUSH Room 206. 

Summer Registration  Students can register for summer classes up to the first day of class. Classes begin May 22 for 12-
week and 6-week courses. Another round of 6-week courses begins July 3. Also, many online classes are still available.  

Early Registration for Fall 2017 is open until August 4.  

Stay Cool in Your Car this Summer  Warmer days are coming and we’ll be around to help you stay cool in your car. 
Summer session for the Auto Service Program begins May 22 and runs through July 13. If you’d like our help call 

(989) 358-7241, or email eastwoop@alpenacc.edu. 

Greetings from Central Michigan University Congratulations on finishing another semester, and a hearty 
congratulations to all ACC graduates! Have you thought about continuing your education beyond your Associate's 
degree? If so, Central Michigan University's transfer recruiter will be on campus May 25, June 8, June 22, and June 29 to 
answer any questions about the transfer process, degree programs, scholarships and financial aid, and more. So be sure 
to stop by campus and visit our transfer recruiter. We are here to help you achieve your educational and career goals. 
See you on campus! 

This is the last Splinter of the spring 2017 semester. We'll be back in the fall. Happy Summer! 
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